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REJECTION OF PROPOSALS (Department of Labor)  

 

 

Date:  December 14, 2022 
To:  All Bidders  
 
From:  Denise Schroder, Buyer 

Dept. of Labor  
 
RE:  Request for Proposal 6734 Z1 

 

 

 
The Department of Labor, State of Nebraska is rejecting all Proposals received on the above 
referenced Request for Proposal for preventative maintenance and repair services for cooling 
towers, boiler & heating equipment at 500 & 550 South 16th Street, Lincoln, NE.   
 
Your firm will be given the opportunity to participate when new proposals are solicited. 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska. 

 

 

 


